

## **BUNKER HILL MIDDLE SCHOOL**

372 PITMAN DOWNER ROAD SEWELL, NJ 08080

856.881.7007 Fax 856.881.5414

"Bulldog...It's more than our mascot; it's our character"

Michael J. D'Ostilio Principal Gregory Muscelli, Ed.D. Assistant Principal

November 26, 2019

## Dear Bulldog Families:

Normally, our emergency drills are unannounced. However, since we just experienced a real lockout/shelter in place on Friday, I wanted you and your children to be aware that at 8:15 AM tomorrow, November 27, 2019 we will be have an emergency drill. We will inform the student body during homeroom tomorrow. Again, please know that tomorrow's activity is a planned drill. This will be conducted with police and security but there is no cause to be alarmed. If you have any questions, please feel free to call the main office of the school. I hope you and your family have an enjoyable holiday break.

Regards,

Mike D'Ostilio